
                                                                                                                                                   

 
 

Revised Parental Complaints Procedure 
 

 
 
Springdale National School fully accepts and adheres to the following revised procedures 
(January 2024) for dealing with complaints by parents as they are considered good practice 
by the INTO and Primary School Management Bodies: 
 

 

 
 

 

Note: Under the Education Act 1998, legally, all schools are managed by the school’s Board of Management, on 
behalf of the school patron. 



 


